
Reception—Bram 

Y1. Rio 

Y2. Amaya 

Y3. Oluseyi 

Y4. Evan 

Y5. Rosie & Emma 

Y6. Ollie 

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 

Friday September 21st 2018 

Dear Parents 

It is lovely to see the sun shining 

as we end another busy week at 

Laleham Lea. 

Canon Frank was with us on 

Wednesday for Liturgy with our 

Juniors on the wonder of 

‘Creation’. 

On Tuesday, Mrs Webb, the ISA 

representative  came to visit 

school and loved all the  recent 

changes. 

The Choir have begun their 

preparations for the Christmas 

Carol Concert under the direction 

of Mr Palmer. It is a little strange 

to hear Christmas songs in 

September but they are doing a 

fantastic job with so many pieces 

to learn. 

Our Year 6 Pupils who have 

applied for promotion positions 

have all attended interviews 

today. Well done to everyone for 

their excellent preparation. We 

will be making the final decision 

on roles early next week.  

I enjoyed another lovely morning 

tea with our ‘Stars of the Week’; 

well done to you all for a great 

effort this week. 

Next week is our Open Week. 

Many thanks to all our Staff for 

their hard work and preparations 

so far; the school is looking 

fantastic. We are looking forward 

to welcoming new prospective 

families to our school. Please do 

let your friends and family know 

they are welcome to visit anytime 

from 9.30am-11.30am each day. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Ms Barry Head Teacher 



By Miss Hogsden 

This week Nursery have been looking 

at the topic  of ‘Autumn’. The children 

have been exploring a variety of 

natural materials, along with 

Cinnamon scented playdough. 

Exploring our senses, we discussed 

how the materials feel, smell and look.  

Our beautiful Harvest paintings are on 

display in the corridor for all to see. 

As a school we promote Healthy Eating 

and as such we ask you to provide your 

child with a balanced and healthy lunch 

each day. 

Sweets and lollies should not be 

included and please also try to avoid 

cakes, crisps, biscuits and sugary drinks 

and smoothies. 

Please try to ensure at least one 

serving of fruit and one portion of 

vegetables is included each day 

We are happy to warm pasta/rice/soup 

etc. but microwaveable burgers and fast food items are not suitable for school lunch time. 

A reminder to please label any lunches that require heating with your child's name and 

Class. All items should be in a plastic box or a bag. We are having numerous items just 

wrapped in foil or in unlabelled boxes and it is very difficult for Anetta to know who these 

belong to. 



Mathletics 

Certificates 

Gold—Alby, 

Brandon 

Silver—Isla D, 

Joseph K, 

Patrick 

Congratulations to 

Annie in Year 2 who 

recently received two 

bronze, one silver 

and one gold medal 

for her fantastic 

gymnastics at Future 

Gymnastics School. 



School Calendar   
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Staff Emails 

To help aid ease of communication between 

parents and staff, please contact your child’s 

Teacher directly using the email addresses 

below. Please be assured that Teachers will 

respond as soon as they can, but 

understandably, teaching your children comes 

first, so responses may not be immediate. 

N—Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Rec—receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1—lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2—uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3—preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4—lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5—middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6—upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Mr Palmer (Music and I.T) —

itteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Admin and School Business Manager 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk  

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday 
Sept 24th 

  

Swimming  

11+ Prep 

Netball 

Lego 

Tennis 

Save our 
Planet 

 

Yrs. 2 & 5 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec—Y2 

Rec-Y6 

Yrs.3-6 

Kit Required 

3.30-4pm 

1-1.40pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

Tuesday 
Sept 25th 

Homework  

French 

CPFC 

Computer 
Club 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday 
Sept 26th 

Mathletics 

Fruit Fit 

Homework 

Orchestra 

Games 

Art 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Competent Players 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 1–Y3 

8.25-8.55am 

1.05-1.35pm 

3.30-4pm 

12.45-1.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 
Sept 27th 

Mathletics 

Drama 

Homework 

Am Soccer 

Ballet 

 

 

SuperSkills 

 

Yrs. 1-3 

LAMDA 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs/Rec 

Y1 

Y2/y3 

Yrs. 1-2 

 

8.25-8.55am 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.30pm 

4.30-5.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Friday Sept 
28th 

Prayer 

Art Club 

11+ Maths 

Fencing 

 

All 

Yrs. 4-6 

Invitees 

Yrs.1-6 

12.35-1.05pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Nut Free School 

We have children in school who have 

a severe allergy to peanuts and all 

nuts. 

Please do not send your child to 

school with any nuts or peanuts for 

snack time or in their packed lunch. 

This also includes peanut butter and 

other nut spreads, biscuits/ cereal 

bars with nuts or nut spreads and 

sauces (pesto) that may contain nuts. 


